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   Emerald News 
 

On our first morning back at school we were surprised to see how much our beans had grown over 
half term! We updated our bean diaries to show the changes and then enjoyed time in the school 
garden planting them out in our class bed.  

 

In Maths this week we started learning about time and we have been impressed at how quickly the 
children have grasped o’clock times. It would be really helpful to support your child’s understanding 
of time if you have an analogue clock face at home that you can refer too. 
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We combined our DT joining skills with Maths to use split pins to create our own clocks. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In English we have enjoyed writing summer 
poems using our senses to think about all things 
summery. In our writing we were concentrating 
on our basic sentence skills of capital letters, full 
stops and the conjunction ‘and’.  

We have also enjoyed sharing our home 
learning poems or rhymes with each other. We 
changed one of our tables into a stage and 
some of the children told their poems to the 
class where others have shared theirs in small 
groups. We have been really impressed with 
how well the children have remembered their 
words and also using clear speaking voices to 
share with others. 

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend,  

Mrs Grainger  

 


